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Dear all

As we approach the end of another highly successful year, I wanted to take a moment to reflect on the values that have guided us throughout. At our primary school, we hold curiosity, achievement, resilience, and relationships in high regard, and it is through these values that we have been able to create a thriving and nurturing learning environment for our pupils. 

Curiosity is the fuel that ignites the flame of learning. It is the desire to explore, question, and seek knowledge that drives our pupils to excel. Throughout the year, we have witnessed countless moments of curiosity in action. From the enthusiastic hands raised in the classroom to the excited conversations during break time, our students have shown an insatiable thirst for knowledge. This curiosity has not only enriched their own learning experiences but has also inspired their peers and teachers alike.

Achievement is the result of hard work, dedication, and perseverance. It is the sense of accomplishment that comes from setting goals and surpassing them. Our students have demonstrated remarkable achievements in various areas, be it academic, artistic, or athletic. From winning competitions to receiving accolades, their accomplishments have been a testament to their commitment and the unwavering support they have received from their parents, teachers, and the entire school community. 

Resilience is the ability to bounce back from setbacks and face challenges head-on. It is the strength to persevere in the face of adversity. This year, our pupils have shown incredible resilience in adapting to the challenges that linger following difficult recent times. With the support of the whole community they have continued to thrive academically and emotionally. Their resilience has been a source of inspiration for all of us, reminding us of the importance of perseverance and determination.

Relationships are the foundation upon which our school community is built. They are the bonds that connect us, creating a sense of belonging and support. Our parents have been instrumental in fostering strong relationships with our school. Their unwavering trust, involvement, and support have been invaluable in creating a positive and nurturing environment for our students. Our teachers, support staff team, admin team, midday supervisors, and cooks have worked tirelessly to ensure the smooth running of the school. Their dedication and commitment have been instrumental in creating a safe and welcoming space for our students to learn and grow. Our PTA have provided much needed funds and our governors and senior leadership team have provided guidance and strategic direction, ensuring that our school continues to thrive.

In conclusion, I would like to express my deepest gratitude to each and every member of our school community. Your unwavering support, dedication, and commitment have made this year a success. Together, we have created an environment where curiosity is nurtured, achievements are celebrated, resilience is fostered, and relationships are cherished. As we bid farewell to this academic year, let us carry these values forward and continue to inspire and empower our students to work hard and be kind. 

Thank you once again for your continued support.

Very best wishes for the happiest of holidays  

Clare Pankhania 

